
 

 

 

Come, Let Us Praise Him! 
 

   We welcome you this morning as we gather to worship our 

Savior Jesus and celebrate His Resurrection!  We believe worship 

is a participatory occasion so please feel free to worship our Lord 

as the Holy Spirit leads you.  Our Family Room is available in 

the Fellowship Hall (has a live feed) for parents with restless little 

ones.  Please join us for a time of fellowship and snacks after the 

service.   
  

 

 

 

Those Scheduled to Serve our Church Body  
 

Today’s Greeter: Leah (Next: Matt)                                                                          

Today’s Sound Tech: Pat (Next: Herb)                           

Today’s Fellowship: Bobbie (Next: Heimgarters)                                                                                                              

Cleaning New Section: TBD (Next: TBD)                                                                                                     

Cleaning Old Section: Janell (Next: TBD)                                                                                                

 

 

 

 Cottonwood Creek Community Church Elders 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministries Scheduled for the Week 
 

Monday: 6:00 pm - Elder Mtg  

Tuesday: 6:00 am - Men’s Breakfast (Church) 

Tuesday: 6:30 pm - Intercessory Prayer (Lindstrand’s) 

Wednesday: 6:30 pm - Community Group (Kerby’s) 

Friday: 6:00 pm - NO Community Group (Lindstrand’s)  

 

 

Announcements  
 

We have the opportunity to serve our community and show the 

love of Christ in a tangible way.  We are coordinating a 

SERVICE PROJECT with the Peck Elementary School.  More 

details to follow soon.      

 

Please pray with us for a children’s SUNDAY SCHOOL 

TEACHER.  With Jill gone for the summer, we are looking for 

someone led by the Lord to step in and help out.  See Travis for 

more details.   

 

Please be in prayer with us as we seek the Lord’s guidance in 

establishing a DEACON MINISTRY.  The Elders have been in 

prayer and discussion over this possibility and are asking for the 

Body’s prayer support as we move forward in the appointment 

process.  

 

Coming soon: THE COTTONWOOD CHRONICLE monthly 

newsletter.  We are looking for ways to increase our 

communication within the Body, so we are excited to give this a 

try.    

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 

• Fri-Sat, September 13-14: Church Yard Sale 

 

Howard Hoskins  208-790-4900 howardhoskins61@gmail.com 

James Lindstrand 208-790-9955 james.lindstrand@gmail.com 

Joe Phillips 702-249-0429 papajoe7262@gmail.com 

Neil Williams  208-791-7988 neilrwilliams@gmail.com 

Rick Heimgartner 208-790-2257 netta1112@gmail.com 



Bible Fun 
Trivia: What was Jesus’ first miracle?  

Did you know? Chapters were introduced to the Bible in 1238 by 

Cardinal Hugo de S. Caro. Verse divisions were not added until 1551 by 

Robertus Stephanus. 

 Last week’s trivia answer: The island of Malta (Acts 28:1) 

 

 

Today’s Prayer Requests: 
__________________________________________________________
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Send Misty an email if you would like to receive our weekly 

Prayer Guide and prayer updates: refresh1125@gmail.com 

 

~You can also submit prayer requests via our website.~ 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR VISION: Be a growing, biblical community of disciples, 

equipped for and engaged in the mission of Christ. 

 

 

OUR MISSION: Passionately LOVE God  

and genuinely LOVE people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor: James Lindstrand 

Phone: 208-836-5559 

www.cottonwoodcreekchurch.org 

July 7, 2019 


